
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dargavel Primary School  

Newsletter – 16th August 2021 

Hi everyone,  

We hope your child enjoyed their first day of the new session. It was great to see everyone and to get started 

on our exciting new journey together. Please take a few minutes to read over some important pieces of 

information. If you would like to speak to a member of staff, please contact the Dargavel number on 0300 300 

1481 or email dargavelenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 

Have a good week!  

Gerry Carlton 

Covid Safety  

When dropping off or collecting your child, 

please try to observe a 1m distance between 

other parents and staff members. Please also 

wear a face covering.  

As part of the mitigations, parents are not 

permitted into the school building. This will be 

reviewed over the next few weeks and if the 

position changes we will let you know.   

The rules on contact tracing have changed. 

Please click on the link to read the new 

procedures: 

www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/NHS-TP-1108 

Children under 12 are not required to wear a 

face covering on school transport. 

Nut Free  

We have a number of children with a nut 

allergy and we therefore ask for no nuts or 

products containing nuts to be brought into 

the school. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

  

Medication  

If your child requires medication or an inhaler 

please contact the school office. You will be 

required to complete paperwork and to hand 

in the medication at the school.  

PE Days   

The PE days for each class are:  

Primary 1A & 1B: Wednesday and Friday 

Primary 1C & 1D: Tuesday and Friday  

Primary 2A & 2B: Tuesday & Thursday  

Primary 3A: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary 3B: Monday & Wednesday    

Primary 4A & 4B: Wednesday & Friday  

Primary 5A & 5B: Monday and Thursday  

Primary 6 & Primary 7: Monday and Thursday  

Children can wear relaxed uniform on their PE 

days.   

Homework  

The focus this week is for the pupils and staff to 

build relationships and to become comfortable 

with the new routines of school.  

Formal homework will start to be issued week 

beginning 23rd August.  

School Bus 

Please complete the survey to indicate the bus 

number and days you wish your child to use the 

bus service. This survey will be sent out every 

Thursday afternoon. If your child’s travel  

arrangements change, please contact the office on 

0300 300 1481 

https://forms.office.com/r/2gdB8ZRznW 
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